Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council
Invitation to Negotiate

The Charlotte Harbor National Estuary Program (CHNEP) Policy Committee is soliciting responses from parties interested in serving as the host agency for the CHNEP. The Invitation to Negotiate (ITN) will be available on April 9, 2014, and may be obtained from the CHNEP website at www.chnep.org/host.html All technical details and proposal requirements are posted at www.chnep.org/host.html The deadline for submitting responses is 5:00 p.m. EST on May 19, 2014.
Questions may be submitted to Lisa Beever at lbeever@swfrpc.org on or before May 9, 2014. All questions will be answered and posted at www.chnep.org/host.html for all interested respondents to review. Additional background material will also be posted at www.chnep.org/host.html.

If you have further questions or need further assistance, please call the CHNEP office at (239)338-2556, ext. 234 between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.
